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The mission of the Boys & Girls Club of
Pawtucket is to inspire and enable the young
people of Pawtucket and surrounding
communities, especially those with greatest
need, to realize their full potential as healthy,
productive, responsible and caring citizens.

 

OUR VISION
At the Boys & Girls of Pawtucket we believe
that every member has the potential to be
productive and to succeed. 

OUR MISSION

OUR IMPACT BY THE NUMBERS

12 community partners 25,900 meals served

1,200+ wellness check
phone calls made by staff

16 virtual programs
3,000+ minutes of 

viewed content

1,369 members served for
in-person programs 

$8,000 in grocery gift cards
given to families facing

financial hardships
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Dear Friends, 

As I reflect on the past 12 months, I am truly humbled by and grateful for the
outpouring of support that the Boys & Girls Club of Pawtucket received from
so many of you. This past year has been anything but ordinary, but together
we have been able to accomplish so much for our members and their
families.

When the fiscal year began in September, we had no idea of the journey that
lay ahead in the months to come- with the pandemic hitting not long
thereafter. Our staff had to quickly reimagine the way we deliver programs
and tirelessly worked to rethink how we could best serve the thousands of
youth in Pawtucket, Central Falls and the surrounding communities who rely
on our services every year. We knew that we had to be different to meet the
challenges of the pandemic, and we did just that.

The Club achieves our mission by providing a safe haven for youth daily- a
place that still existed despite the trying times they faced over these last six
months. We developed a Family Support Program to answer the needs of
members and families facing food insecurities; we pivoted our traditional in-
person programs to virtual activities through many platforms, we even
created a virtual series exclusively for our teens– all to make sure we kept our
members connected and supported. And when it was deemed safe to do so,
we reopened our doors in June. We offered summer programs for both pre-
teen and teen members; hosted a socially-distanced graduation for our
graduating Club seniors and ensured that we did whatever it took to provide
for our families.

As always, we depend on the generous spirit of our supporters to drive our
mission forward in the community. In this report, I invite you to read about
some of the many opportunities that we provided our members and their
families with each day. Together we are doing whatever it takes to build a
brighter future for our youth.



High school graduation is an important goal
for all of our members. To help in their
progression toward this goal we offer a
variety of programs including: homework
help, tutoring in math and reading, science
programs and activities, lessons in our
technology labs and much more. We also
offer career counseling to help teens
transition into successful adults. 

ACADEMIC
SUCCESS01

THE PROGRAMS THE CLUB OFFERS HAVE GIVEN STUDENTS A SAFE SPACE AFTER SCHOOL WITH
ENRICHING ACTIVITIES.  THERE IS TRULY SOMETHING FOR EVERY STUDENT. THEY STRIVE FOR
EACH CLUB MEMBER TO GRADUATE FROM HIGH SCHOOL WITH A PLAN FOR THE FUTURE.

We strive to empower youth to support and influence
the Club and our community, sustain meaningful
relationships with others, develop a positive self-image,
participate in the democratic process and respect their
own and others’ cultural identities. We run specialized
programs which help raise awareness and
understanding of current events and the role youth play
in the world around them – on a local and national level.

CHARACTER &
CITIZENSHIP02

OUR PROGRAMS & PARTNERS
Career Exploration 
MyFuture
Career Launch
Money Matters

Tinker & Create    
College/University
Pawtucket School
Department

 
-School  Counselor,  Pawtucket School  Department

 

OUR PROGRAMS & PARTNERS
Teen Empowerment Town Halls
Youth of the Year
Passport to Manhood

Torch Club
Keystone Club
Smart GIRLS



CONFIDENT SELF-EXPRESSION
THROUGH THE ARTS

HEALTHY
LIFESTYLES03

We run several programs to help develop our
members’ capacity to engage in positive
behaviors that nurture their own well-being, set
personal goals and live successfully as self-
sufficient adults. We also offer a wide variety of
recreational sports programs which help youth in
developing a sense of fairness, positive use of
leisure time, skills for stress management,
appreciation for the environment and social skills. 

Our art programs provide members with both a creative
outlet and exposure to a variety of artistic forms and
influences. The exposure members get to a wide range
of arts helps them to understand the incredible and
diverse world in which they live. The Club enables youth
to develop their capacity and cultural awareness through
knowledge and appreciation of the visual arts, crafts,
performing arts, and creative writing. 
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OUR PROGRAMS & PARTNERS
Aquatics
Camp Ramsbottom
Sport Leagues

Cooking    
Farm Fresh RI
Shri Yoga

RBI HELPED ME GROW AND GAVE ME SO MANY OPPORTUNITIES THAT OTHER PROGRAMS
DO NOT HAVE. RBI ALL-STARS WAS THE BEST THING THAT HAS EVER HAPPENED TO ME. 

 

-Long-t ime Club member
 

OUR PROGRAMS & PARTNERS
Art Classes  
Creative Dance
Performance Arts
Home Economics

Art Connection-RI
Sewing
Creative Writing
Reel Artistry 



Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic, we
continued to meet the needs of our families.
We developed our Family Support Program
(FSP) In the spring that responded to families
facing food insecurities and financial
hardships. In collaboration with the
Blackstone Valley Community Action Program
(BVCAP), Stop & Shop, the Rhode Island
Community Food Bank, and funding from
Bank of America, FSP was a two-part program
that provided families with dinner kits that
included healthy meal options for the whole
family, along with a gift card to Stop & Shop to
purchase other household essentials. 

WHATEVER IT TAKES TO....
      ....keep families nourished

The second component to Family
Support Program were ‘Family Fun
Kits’ which were filled with items
surrounding language arts, exercise
equipment, arts and crafts, and a
family board game. The overall goal
of FSP was to support Club
members’ education, while
providing a healthy alternative to
screen time- and that so many of
our families were looking for. 

This program provides families, like my own, with weekly groceries,” said a long-time
Club member. “Kids aren’t going to school, so they aren’t getting their two meals there.
And now they are unable to get the third one at the Club.” The Family Support Program
helps Club families put meals on their tables during this crisis. “It helps our family a lot;

they give us a lot of food, milk, and drinks to last the week. Thank you, BGCP!

8,845 meals
700+ activity kits

4 partners



WHATEVER IT TAKES TO....
      ....celebrate accomplishments

In the summer, we hosted a socially-
distanced outdoor graduation ceremony to
honor our 17 seniors. Held in our parking
lot, each graduate was able to have one
vehicle in attendance. Attendees sat safely in
their car or designated area to watch their
loved one cross the stage to receive their
certificate of achievement. The Club followed
safety measures including the wearing of
facemasks for the duration of the event and
practiced social distancing. For many of our
seniors, this was their only ceremony to
honor their successes over the last 12 years.  
The Club's Teen Director reminded the
graduates that they are now role models in
their community, stating that, “great futures
start here and these seniors are paving the
way for the next generation to follow in
their footsteps.”

 

Despite programs being closed, the 
guidance of Club staff never faded.

                    - Anthony Morgan Jr. 2020 Youth of the Year

Being named Youth of the Year is the highest honor a Boys &
Girls Club member can receive. The title recognizes outstanding
contributions to a member’s family, school, community, and
Boys & Girls Club, as well as personal challenges and obstacles
overcome. Each year, one extraordinary Boys & Girls Club of
Pawtucket member between the ages of 14-18, who exemplifies
outstanding commitment to leadership, service, academic
excellence and dedication to living a healthy lifestyle is selected
to be the BGCP Youth of the Year. Anthony Morgan, Jr. was
awarded the title Youth of the Year in 2020. He is a junior at
Charles E. Shea High School and has been a Club member for
over three years. During his time at the Club, he has established
both lifelong goals and friendships. Tony has taken advantage
of all the opportunities available to him at the Club; he
participates in programs such as the Keystone Club, Passport to
Manhood and serves on the Club’s Teen Advisory Board. The
Club’s athletic programs play a big part in Tony’s overall
experience, as he enjoys learning new skills from others.

 



 
It was important for us to

showcase all of the hard work that
our swimmers have put in during
the season. Our virtual meets are

successful- they give families a
safe opportunity to cheer on their
loved ones. They have been viewed

on Facebook by hundreds!
 

                                                                                                                    

With limited capacity at our Clubhouse, we wanted to
better serve our community and do whatever it
takes to connect with our members. The Rhode
Island Alliance of Boys & Girls Clubs partnered with
the Rhode Island Department of Education (RIDE) to
provide youth across the state with numerous
distance learning opportunities. Our staff hosted
three virtual programs, ‘Healthy Heroes’, ‘Reel
Artistry Photography’, and ‘Creativity Corner’,
servicing 50 participants over the summer
months. Those registered were provided with all
materials needed and each week they checked into
their designated platform to learn their task. They
also had the opportunity to virtually meet with staff
for guidance when needed.

Leadership in our Teen Program developed our Teen
Empowerment Town Hall series - an open forum for
teens to speak openly with their peers, staff, and
community leaders. This series encourages our teens
to speak openly with their peers and seek advice from
adult mentors they trust.

 

"My favorite thing about virtual practices were all the
activities we got to do and the exercises,” reflected a
Club swimmer. Our swimmers were not only able to stay
conditioned for the summer season, but also had an
outlet to socialize with their friends. In July, we were able
to safely open our Aquatic programs again, but with
limitations. Spectators are no longer able to enter our
pool area. Given this constraint, our swim team
coaches thought outside of the box and hosted our
first of many virtual swim meets. This gave
parents/guardians, friends, and family, the opportunity
to watch their favorite swimmer compete from the
comfort and safety of their homes. 

In response to the closure of schools and the Club in
March, we committed to providing our members with
the academic, recreational, and social resources that
they were accustomed to while at home. Our Virtual
Club Program ensured that our members had daily
access to our high-quality educational programs, as
well as National Boys & Girls Club of America (BGCA)
programs through the Myfuture platform.

Our Aquatics program, was forced to quickly adapt as
well. While the pool was closed, our swim coaches
wanted to keep our swimmers active with at-home
workouts via weekly Zoom calls. 

WHATEVER IT TAKES TO....
      ....keep members connected

"THANK YOU for
creating alternative
experiences during the
summer! It's a relief to
know there are
options, even if they
are virtual."
                                                                                                                                        

-Sharks Swim Team Coach 

-Club Parent



WHATEVER IT TAKES TO....
        ....have fun!
While our programs looked different this summer, we ensured that fun
was a top priority in all of our program planning. Throughout the summer
we worked with community partners to launch a new summer program at
Buttonhole Golf in Providence, RI. Teen members had the chance to
learn a new sport and get a change of scenery. Upon their completion
of the practice program, they were able to visit the facility year round to
practice their golf skills for only $1 per visit. Additionally, following each
lesson, members worked with college students from the University of
Rhode Island on practicing healthy lifestyles and nutrition. 

 

I would recommend
the Club to a friend

because it helps you
make new friends and

try new things. 

We provided our pre-teens with summer
programs geared to their interests as well, that
focused on recreation, arts and crafts, social
emotional wellness, education and most
importantly- fun! Our summer programs safely
welcomed 68  youth over an 8-week period.
Our programs also incorporated service
learning into all of our curriculum.

-Club member



EXPENSES IMPACT BY THE
NUMBERS

Core Club Programs
70%

Administration
23%

Fund Development
7%

REVENUE

Fundraising
35%

Contract Government 
32%

Investment Income
21%

Program Income
11%

Other income
1%



FY20 DONORS
The individuals, foundations, and
corporate partners who give to our
Club are the reason we are able to
fulfill our mission of doing whatever
it takes to support local youth.

$100,000+
The Champlin Foundation

$50,000 - $99,999
Our Family Foundation by Stop & Shop
Rhode Island Alliance of Boys & Girls Clubs

$25,000 - $49,999
Bank of America Foundation

$10,000 - $24,999
AM-SOURCE LLC
Amica Companies Foundation
Billy Andrade-Brad Faxon Charities for Children
for Children
David L. Bourque
Boys & Girls Clubs of America
Edward Breault
Bristol County Savings Charitable Foundation
Citizens Bank Foundation
City of Pawtucket
Crown Collision, Inc.
Hasbro Children's Fund, Inc.
June Rockwell Levy Foundation, Inc.
Arthur & Mary Kaufman
John L. Marshall, III

John J. McConaghy, III
Madeleine Mondor
Navigant Credit Union
Ninety Nine Restaurant Attleboro
Ocean State Charities Trust
Rhode Island LISC
Kathleen S. & Daniel J. Sullivan, Jr.
Gregory G. & Brenda Scown
Teknor Apex Company

$5,000- $9,999
Ameriprise Foundation
Anonymous
EFD, Inc.
Emma G. Harris Foundation
Mary Dexter Chafee Fund
Bryan M. McCorry
Anthony & Lisa Ruddy
State of Rhode Island
The Elms Foundation
The Providence Journal Company

 
$1,000- $4,999
Marlyce L. Adams, EdD
Allen P. Baker Memorial Fund
Arthur & Mary Kaufman (Mary Boylan
Memorial Fund
Philip A. & Bette Ayoub
Erickson Bans
BankRI
M. Barboza & Sons
Blue Cross & Blue Shield of RI
Mr. & Mrs. Leon C. Boghossian, III
Dr. Stephen Boghossian
Boston Red Sox Foundation
B&R Fournier Construction, Inc.
Butler & Messier, Inc.
Mary K. Joyce & Bruce A. Cardello



FY20 DONORS
$1,000 - $4,999 cont.
Patricia M. & Michael J. Carroll
Mary Lou & William A. Catelli, Jr.
Bintou & Allen Chatterton, III
Nicole Clement
Collette
Coutu Foundation
Cox Charities
CVS Health
Joseph & Sharlene Fleming
Forand Family Foundation
Janice & Leonard Fournier
H. Carr & Sons
Rachelle M. & Thomas A. Handfield
Hands That Rock
Henry Soar Memorial Fund
Hope & David Hirsch
Elizabeth A. & James R. Hoyt, Jr.
In Memory of Joe McHale
Christine M. Jarosz
John & Ann Kashmanian
Kathryn A. Kaufman
Kaufman Sales, Inc.
Mary Ellen & Paul K. Keating
Key Container Corporation
Melinda Knight
Patrick T. LeBeau
Jeffrey Lemos
London Health Administrators, Ltd.
Major League Baseball Charity, Inc.
Douglas & Susan Marquis
Lianne Marshall
Marshall Properties, Inc.

Kenneth B. & Mary Martin
McHale Family Foundation
John McMahon Memorial Fund
Brendan & Sheila McCorry
Teresa D. Metcalf
Thadeus J. & Susan A. Mocarski
Paul & Elizabeth Morrisroe
John Nazarian, PhD
Sharon & Jack Nixon
Ocean State Janitorial
Valerie Pimenta
Paul L. & Brenda Pinto
Plastics Color Corporation of NC
Charles Ransom and Family
Roberts & Rawnsley Insurance
RBC Wealth Management
R & R, LLC
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Rittenberg
Marge & Dan Scotti
Vincent M. Scully
Karl F. & Kathy Sherry
Sparrow, Johnson & Ursillo, Inc.
Damaris & Daniel Sullivan, IV
Taco Bell Foundation for Teens
Michael A. & Anna Tamburro
Martin & Charlotte Tarpy Fund
The HarborOne Foundation
The John Clarke Trust
The Murray Family Charitable
Foundation
The Oliver Fund
John M. & Janet Thompson
Edward B. & Karin Wetherill
Whole Kids Foundation
Helen W. Wood Estate
James A. & Catherine Wynne
Susan Lyons Young



FY20 DONORS
$500 - $999
Agostini/Bacon Construction Co., Inc.
Ahern Communications Inc.
Fran & John Blaess
Brian Agin Memorial Fund
James & Nancy Coffey
Michelle A. Couture
Crown Collision Fund
Pam & Frank Doheny
Jay Dwight Douglas
Amy E. Gravell
Dr. James G. Fingleton & Dr. Jennifer S. Gass
George K. Gregory
Joseph & Gloria Haddad
Hareld Glass Company, Inc.
Hayes & Sherry Real Estate
Jacob Crowell Memorial Scholarship Program
J.J. Cardosi, Inc.
Joseph B. & Mary Ellen Kerr
Brian Leca
Macaulay William Endowment
Andrew & Sabrina McConnell
Robert J. McConnell & Donna M. Benoit
Amanda & Quentin McMullen
Naomi and Walter Chucnin Foundation
Pawtucket Credit Union
Richard J. Gladney Charitable 
Endowment Fund
Paul M. Silvia - Dream Builders
Resin Distribution, Inc.
Savings Institute Financial Group Foundation, Inc.

Smith's General Trucking Co.
Susan & Raymond E. Wynne, Jr.
The Collette Vacations Endowment
Vertikal 6, Inc.
Warren Tire Co., Inc
Thomas J. Westgate
Delaine Williams

$250 - $499
Anonymous
Anne Bernier
Bob & Laurie Carney
David N. Cicilline
Citiworks Corp.
Kristin E. Lyons & Gary Contois
Raymond J. & Mary P. D'Antuono
Mr. & Mrs. Alfred P. Degen
Delta Dental of Rhode Island
Dupuis Oil Company
Mary C. Ellis
Diana P. Evans
George W. Smith & Son, Inc.
Wally & Leslie Gernt
Robert R. & Kathleen Girouard
Raymond & Helen Craig Gorman
Steve Grota
Joe Casali Engineering, Inc.
Jaclyn N. & Christian A. Leibl-Cote
Wanda Janusz
Joseph A. & Patricia A. Kumiega
Jerome M. Lockley
Linda Loiselle
McAdams Charitable Foundation
McBurney Electric, Inc.
Linda & Ken McKenna
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel V. McKinnon
Peter R. McMahon



FY20 DONORS
$250 - $499
Harris C. Nachbar
Northern RI Chamber of Commerce
Pawtucket Central Falls Development Corporation
John & Jessica Pinkos
The Public Archaeology Laboratory, Inc.
Quota International of Pawtucket
Quinn's Irish Pub
Denise A. & James W. Robbins, II
Toni Ellen Roberts
Lisa A. Evora & Todd M. Sharon
Superior Plastics Extrusion Co., Inc.
Tracey Gear, Inc.
Warzycha Construction Co., Inc.
Kenneth J. & Ann K. Wynne

$100 - $249
A&D Professional Pest Elimination
Aaron Industries Corp.
Acorn Oil Co.
Adam Greenman & Erin Dube
Adam Heroux
Adeline's Speakeasy Kitchen Bar
Alan M. Salemi
Alden Englander
Anne E. Schiller
Annemarie & Michael Seebeck
Anonymous
Apex Label Mfg, LLC
Atlas Pallet Corp.
Ayoub Engineering, Inc.

Barbara H. Bamford
Beretta Realty Co.
Bob & Julie Withers
Brandon & Amanda Allard
Bruce Crespo
Camille C. & Gerardo P. Carino
Candeias Auto Service, Inc.
Carolina Correa
Carolyn R. & Ariel E. Birnbaum
Charles Carpenter
Chatterton Insurance
Cherima Folston
Christina Rosenberry
Christopher Hoard
Christopher Pickett
Claire K. & Robert E. McCorry, Jr.
ClassSick Custom
Create Power Yoga
Custom Seamless Gutters
Cycle Barn Studio
Daniel A. & Elaine M. Noury
Daniel Pita
David Ferland
David P. & Kellie A. Blanchette
David P. Picano
Dennis B. & Karen F. Tripodi
Dennis P. & Kathleen M. Riley
Dina Cloutier
Donald D. & Nancy C. Twohig
Donna Thompson
Dr. Burton M. Ogata & Associates
Dr. Jeffrey D. & Ms. Brenda J.
Clement
Dunkin' Donuts - 750 Mineral Spring
Ave. Pawtucket
Edmund Curran



FY20 DONORS
$100 - $249
Elmwood Auto Group
Finlay Extracts & Ingredients USA, Inc.
Frank Lizotte Glass Co., Inc.
Gannon Bailey Donovan & Votolato PC
George & Rose Parker
George A. Wiley Center
George K. Gregory & Associates, Inc.
George L. Kelley, III & Maria D. Vaz-Kelley
Ginger Spice
Heidi Graves Waters
Holloway Cleaning Service
Holmes A. Oquendo
Irene M. Lynch
Jack DaLomba
James E. O'Neil Esq.
James T. & Jennifer L. Legner
Jared Dooley
Jeffrey & Jennifer Puffer
Jeff & Julie Bradley
Jessica Hughes
Joan A. Harnish
Joanne A. & Richard K. Esposito
Johanna Meerbott
John E. & Dolores Carney
John J & Mary McCabe
John Larson, III
John Lopes
Jonathan and Sandra Farnum
Jonathan R. Conklin
Joseph J. O'Neill, Jr.

Joseph N. Gibbons & Steven M. Wynne
Joshua Tibbels
JS Pallet Co., Inc.
Judith M. McMahon
Karen & Bruce Fleming
Karen Anderson
Karna Misevic
Kathryn Wood
Katie Boucher
Kayleen Castro
Kayleigh Lagasse
Kelly DiSpirito
Kerri L. Lemme-Moretti
Kevin McDole
Krystal Glass & Door Co.
LaSalle & Associates
Lea Berard
Linda Mitchell
Lisa & Matt Pita
Louis L. Mello
Maegan Choiniere
Manhattan Housing
Manuel A. & Maria Lemos
Mark & Kerri McLaughlin
Mark P. Welch, Esq.
Mary Duffy Messier
Mary F. Dalton & Robert J. Ameen
Matthew Girczyc
Matthew S. DelNero
Matthew Vidal
Maureen A. Ahern
Melvin S. Cutler Charitable Foundation
Michael & Mary Hodges
Michael Baker & Emily Weiland
Michael Pierce



We make a living by 
what we get.

 We make a life
   by what we give. 

                   

                          - Winston S.  
                              Churchill

 

FY20 DONORS
$100 - $249

*We strive for accuracy in listing all of our
generous donors. If we have accidentally
excluded you from the list, please accept our
apologies. You may call the Development Office
at 401-722-8840 with the correct information.*
 

Mrs. John F. Lyons
Neil P. & Vicki-Ann Downing
Nicole Johnson
Ninety Nine Restaurant Foxboro
Nuno & Rebekah Vieira
Patricia Riley
Pawtucket House of Pizza
Peter Lex & Jane E. Shuman
Pierre & Denise Emond
Rachel Cox
Raymond Pita
Rebecca & David Gregorio
Regina H. White
Regina Maddox
Richard Storin
Robbie Laliberte
Robert Lincicome
Robert Morrobel
Roger & Patricia Messier
Roland C. & Louise C. Moussally
Russel & Darlene Deremer
Samantha Brown
Scott Cipoletti
Stewart M. & Lezlee D. Shaffer
Tegra Medical
Teresa & Greg Turner
Teresa Proulx Heymann
The Alexander and Celia F. Rumpler Fund
The Arc of Blackstone Valley

The Company Picnic
The Honorable Donald R. Grebien & 
Mrs. Laureen Grebien
Thomas F. Vutech, DMD
Thomas Gallagher
Thomas Getz & Margaret E. Finn
Vic & Elaine Ventura
Wendell's Pub, Inc.
World Trophies Co., Inc.
Zackary A. Poliquin
Zuluaga Multiservices, Inc.

https://www.success.com/article/rohn-how-to-live-a-beautiful-life



